
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then consider being a part of the KEA Choir!  Music educators, Chad 

Davidson and Elizabeth Lovett have agreed to lead us this year.  Chad 

will be our KEA Choir Director and Elizabeth will accompany him.  

If you would like to participate, please email Chad at 

chad.davidson@mccracken.kyschools.us  

by March 15th to receive information about  

practice times and musical selections.  Music is available at:  

http://www.kea.org/members-kea-delegate-assembly  
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